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DIAL BEFORE YOU DIG! 

Construction season is 
here. If you are planning on 
doing digging or any con-
struction please call us for 
free locate. We require a 2 
day notice to locate before 
you start you digging pro-
ject (907)246-3403 

NEW LOCATION? 

Call the BBTC Office in ad-
vance for service and line 

extension requests. 

Also remember to run in-
side wiring for phone when 

you run power 

June 2022 

Newsletter 

News for Bay Cable Vision, Inc. 

REMINDER the Cable TV network will be discontinued on August 1, 2022. All 

Cable TV customer accounts will be terminated and services will be 

disconnected. 

News for Bristol Bay Telephone Cooperative, Inc. 

We are currently working to complete the cut over for the new DIA Internet

services. If you have not sent in an application via mail, email or through our 

submittable website form, your current DSL plan will be changed to the most 

comparable new plan from what your plan is cur-rently. The Rural Broadband 
Service that provided cooperative members DSL will be discontinued in our 
area at completion of our project. BBTC member DSL services will begin the 
process of moving to our new Direct Internet Access as soon as testing 
completes in the coming weeks. The cut to our new Internet service will happen 
one neighborhood at a time and will complete in the month of June.

News for Bristol Bay Cellular Partnership 

We are now offering 4G LTE services for Cellular plans in the Naknek District. 

Please contact our office or visit our website for more information. 

Website: www.bristolbay.com 

Phone: (907)246-3403 

Mailing:  

PO Box 259 

King Salmon, AK 99613 
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